
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Friends of Camp Marshall, 
 
Here is some exciting news from our recent Diocesan 
convention in Polson. St Peter’s Cathedral, Helena, has 
generously started a Scholarship in honor of Bishop 
Brookhart’s 16 years of commitment to Camp Marshall. 
Other churches who have donated to the Brookhart 
Scholarship are St. Patrick’s, Bigfork, All Saint’s, Columbia 
Falls, Holy Spirit, Missoula, St Stephen’s, Billings and 
Calvary, Red Lodge, as well as several individual donations. 
Scholarships from these funds will be granted by the 
diocesan bishop and will be available for use in the 2020 
camp season.  
 
If you are interested in making a holiday or year-end 
contribution for 2019, there are 2 scholarship options: 
 
1 – to fully fund a Grace camper $470.00/week. Grace Camp 
is always 100% funded for every camper including round-trip 
transportation. 
 
2 – to contribute to the general Scholarship Fund (for kids 
whose parents can’t fully fund their child’s camp week). 
Starting last year, we have requested that each family, no 
matter what their financial status, pay $75.00 toward the 
week’s tuition. This covers food for the child.  
 
It’s this easy: Go online here: 
https://www.campmarshallmontana.org/donate 

or call Jill at the office: (406) 422-2230 x 101. We want to 
make sure that every child in need is funded to attend Camp 
Marshall in 2019.  
Thank you! It is a pleasure to serve our amazing Camp 
Marshall. 
 
With peace and love, this Thanksgiving season, 
 
~Sue LaRose, Executive Director  
suecampmarshall@diomontana.com  406.396.2769 
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